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Year 1 Spring Term Newsletter 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to the Spring Term at Old Oak Primary. 
 
This table shows the weekly events in school.  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Activities in 
school 

Music 
Computing 

Library 

 
 PE PE 

Your child will 
need 

Book Bag Book Bag  
Library Books 

Book Bag 

 

Book Bag Book Bag 

 

 
PE:  The children will have 2 PE sessions a week. Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct PE Kit – 
Trainers, dark shorts/ leggings/tracksuit bottoms, plain white/navy T-shirt. Mike from QPR will be running football 
lessons on a Friday and Ms Crane will teach PE on a Wednesday.  This term Wednesday PE will be Multiskills.  
The children may be required to take their shoes off.  Please ensure the children are wearing footwear they can 
remove and put back on, easily. 

Water bottles:  It is vital that each child brings a water bottle to school each day, to ensure they stay hydrated. 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with their name on it. 

Homework: Homework will continue to be set on Seesaw on Fridays with the aim of completing the tasks by the 
following Wednesday.  

Reading: It is so important to read as much as possible at home – thank you for continuing to support your child’s 
reading. Your child will have a specific day when their reading books will be sent home. You will be notified about 
your child’s day on their new Monkey Reading Records. Please encourage your child to read to you and discuss 
the book together.  

Phonics books: We are making changes to how we distribute Rhino Reader’s phonics books. More info to follow 
on this in the very near future.  

Music: The children will have a weekly singing assembly with Ms Beardsworth and an in-class weekly music and 
instruments session with Miss McCartney.  

Curriculum Map: The included sheet gives details of what your child will be learning this term. The IPC units we 
will be covering are ‘Treasure Island’ and ‘Earth Our Home’. 

Year 1 Phonics: In June, the children will have a Phonics Screening, where they will be expected to read a variety 
of words based on the phonics sounds they have learnt this year. If you have any questions on this please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support,  
Ms Crane and Miss McCartney 
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